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"For God hath not given us the spirit of fear; but of power, and of love, and of a sound mind." 
2Tim.1,7 Dear brothers, be blessed in the Lord Jesus! Thank you for your messages of 
encouragement, for your intention to come to Romania. We pray that this wish will happen. God’s 
will be done! If you don't succeed because of the restrictions that are being talked about more and 
more here in Europe, our wish is to have at least an online meeting. Brother Doczy thanks you for 
your prayers and good wishes. We also pray for Fedi Davidovics that on 11th August the Lord will 
intervene through the doctors and bring them healing. 

 
Some news: we are still involved in the online programs. TgMures 
Prison informed us that we can physically enter the unit. I also sent the 
request, until then we continue online. Other units inform us that the 
restrictions will return in September and there is no point in taking 
steps for this short period. 
In the coming days we will organize online evangelism with a special 
guest Boros Lajos, who already visited us in June 2018. He spent thirty 
years in prison, there he become a Christian, waited another 22 years 
for release. During this time he served 
other detainees with the Gospel. After 

leaving the prison, he married. He is involved in the prison ministry. 
He comes here in Praid for three days and we want to use this time 
for prison ministry as well. He is a highly appreciated evangelist In 
Hungary accepted everywhere. The Lord has touched the souls of 
many through his testimony. 
This month Dragu Angel sent some pictures of his pastoral work. 
Brother Baboi also sent a statistical report on his ministry.  
These freer times gave us the opportunity to enjoy our grandchildren. 
We are a blessed family by the grace of the Lord. 
 
 
 

With love in Christ, 
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